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Affordable Housing Trust 
 

January 26, 2023, 4:00 p.m. 
 
To participate in this meeting hosted on the Zoom video meeting 
platform, please register using this link in advance of the 
meeting. 
 

Webinar Registration - Zoom 

 

AGENDA 
 

• Review of Meeting Minutes 
 

• Update from the Community Development Department 
 

• Update on Homeownership Program: CDD staff will provide an 
update on current activity in affordable homeownership programs, 
including HomeBridge and other affordable units and 
homeownership assistance offered through CDD 

 

• Adjournment 
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